
TOWN OF LOVELL 

Selectmen Meeting Minutes 

August 8, 2017 

 

Attendance; Bob Drew, Steve Goldsmith, Turf Ramsden, Scott Gardiner, and Anna Roma. 

1. Reviewed and signed Memorandum of Understanding, between Town Of Lovell and Maine 

Warden Service for services of Kezar Lake Boat Patrol for 2017. 

2. Scott Gardiner came in to inquire about purchase of retired Public Works vehicle, we will accept 

bids to be opened august 15, 2017 selectmen’s meeting. 

3. Reviewed a letter of complaint from Lynn and Steven Korth regarding cleaning 

 of Eastman Hill Plunge Pools, we will pass this letter of threat of legal action to Larry Fox to 

examine the situation and schedule cleaning. 

4. Gene Spender reported on a call from Long Lake Mass Cove Milfoil referring to LIPPIC as one of 

the best and effective invasive plant programs in the state. 

5. Reviewed revised Deputy Clerk and Tax Collector Job Description. 

6. Anna came in to discuss Gazebo Project, we will look into giving a small portion of adjacent town 

lot to give the library the required space to move ahead, we also answered library request of 

release of funds. Quarterly or monthly payments were suggested to help with library budgeting, 

Anna will discuss these issues with Library Board. 

7. Adjourned; 8:45 

 

 


